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By way of clarification regarding construction procedures for Ref. 0072 (Meter, Setting, Stop and Chamber), I discussed the 
requirements of moving the meters on this project from their existing location to the new location shown on the drawings with 
Lyle Bloom at the Clermont County Water & Sewer Dept. According to Mr. Bloom, they want to have a completely new service 
run from the main to the new meter setting location. 

Of course, the current way the pay item is set up, it does not include payment for a new water service line.

Please clarify and advise.

Thanks.

Question Submitted: 3/1/2005

The project plans are correct regarding water work involvement.  The Clermont County Water and Sewer District had 

been involved with all plan development stages throughout design, including the approval of the final plans.  All 

impacted water work items are covered.  The County Water District was given the opportunity to add any 

betterments to our project using 100% local participation.  The County Water District had requested that only the 

current 'water works' be included with our plans under the Utility/Billing Agreement with the State.  Any other 

County work not impacted by our project is completely their responsibility.   If the County wants the service lines 
upgraded/replaced, as discussed below, then that is to be done under their own contract, or with county forces.  

Therefore, the issue below is strictly between the Contractor and the County.

1Question Number:

Plan Sheet 64, Sign No. 3, per plan note No. 1 is to be reerected on a new support.  Any idea what kind of support this might be? 
No details are given.

Question Submitted: 3/2/2005 2Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


